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March 11, 2019 
 

The SIR Brit South group met on March 4th at Old Hickory Restaurant. There were 17 

members in attendance and Dave Folk won the half pot. Discussion about the 2020 

Mini Car Show, making a car club calendar, and an October cruise was held. SIR Brit 

South is having the monthly breakfast this Saturday at Madewell’s in Owensboro at 

8:00.  

 

Minutes: 
 

• The meeting was held at Turoni’s 

Pizzery and Brewery and was opened 

by Ray Graham, with 20 attendees. 

• The half pot was won by Jerry Peters. 

• The Treasurer’s report was given by 

Ray Graham, balance of $5,809.10. 

Expenditures - $105 to keep the 

domain name for the next 5 years. 

• The meeting minutes were approved 

based on the February newsletter 

with no changes.  

• NAMBAR dues - A motion was made and seconded to pay the NAMGAR dues 

for 8 members to maintain the insurance for the club. At the April meeting there 

will be a drawing from the interested parties to determine who will receive the 

memberships. If you are interested in being included in that drawing, please 

send an email to me (jaci090856@gmail.com) and let me know to include your 

name in the pot. The winners will receive the year’s NAMGAR membership as 

well as a driver aid in June which lists all the MG owners who are available to 

provide help if needed across the United States. 

• Car Show Budget - A spreadsheet of the car show budget was provided to all 

attendees for review. If you have any comments/suggestions/changes to the 

budget, bring them to the April meeting. Remember that the car show pays for 

itself and is not meant to fund the club. The charity donation is funded by the 

club membership dues. 

• 2020 Mini Car Show – A timeline is currently being developed to keep the 

planning on schedule. Remember that they are still looking for support with the 

tasks that have been defined.  
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April 20th 

Club Tech Session at Ray Graham’s 

Shop, 122 Pine Street, Boonville, 

Indiana. 

Starting at 9:00 am…ending when 

the work is done!  We will break for 

lunch at a local diner 11:30 or 

12:00.  We have a lift and enough 

space to work on more than one 

car at a time. 
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• Club Calendar – SIR Brit South is looking into having a club calendar made 

using pictures of member’s cars. More information will be provided at a future 

meeting. 

• Photo Day at the College - May 18 and May 25 we will have photo days for 

members and their vehicles at the Owensboro Community and Technical 

College.  

• Future Discussion – Review of the club budget, the charity and donation 

amount. 

• Tech Day – Saturday April 20 

 

 

 

 

Club Tech Session at Ray Graham’s Shop, 122 Pine Street, Boonville, Indiana. 

 

Starting at 9:00 am…ending when the work is done!  We will break for lunch at a 

local diner 11:30 or 12:00.  We have a lift and enough space to work on more than 

one car at a time. 

 

The day will be used to perform minor tune up and servicing on your little British 

sports car with the work performed by our club members.  We are open to requests 

and first come first serve to work on your car.  Suggested work would be valve 

adjustment, minor carb tune-up, check timing, hydraulic fluid replacement, check 

and set timing, compression testing, front end alignment, electrical issues, etc.  The 

labor is free but please provide your own parts and fluids.   

 

If you wish to place your vehicle in que just send your request to Ray 

at ray.graham3150@gmail.com, no later than Wednesday April 17 and if you have 

questions call him at 812-305-2635. 

  

Please sign your car up for work and (or) come to work or just hang out. 
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  Upcoming Events 

Mar. 16, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 P.M. 

Mar. 23, 2019 Bourbon Tour – Meet at 11:00 A.M. at the blue bridge, lunch 

 at the diner, OZ Distillery tour at 1:00 P.M.  

Apr. 1, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT South Meeting 

 Old Hickory   Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Apr. 8, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting  

 Turoni’s Pizzery & Brewery   Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Apr. 20, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 A.M. 

Apr. 20, 2019 Club Tech Session at Ray Graham’s Shop – 9:00 A.M. 

Apr. 28, 2019 Wonder Whip Cruise-in – 11:00 – 4:00 

May 6, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT South Meeting 

 Old Hickory   Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

May 13, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Turoni’s Pizzery & Brewery   Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

May 18, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 P.M. 

May 18, 2019 You and LBC photo 1 – 9:00 – 12:00 

 Owensboro Community & Technical College 

May 25, 2019 You and LBC photo 2 - 1:00 – 4:00 

 Owensboro Community & Technical College  

Jun. 30, 2019 Picnic at English Park KY 12:00 – 4:00 P.M. 

Jul. 20, 2019 Yellow Creek Car Show – ½ pot will go to St. Jude’s 

Sept. 21, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Car Show 

Oct. 19, 2019 Cruise – Meet at Yellow Creek Park, lunch at Riverview  

 Restaurant, back road drive to Pepper Ridge Winery 

Dec. 7, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT South Christmas Party 
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SIR Brit Car Show Budget 
 

Expenses 
 Budget Actual 

Show Year T Shirts – 100 times $6.00 each $600.00  

Trophies $800.00  

Mailing Flyers $100.00  

Printing Flyers $85.00  

Shuttle Bus $120.00  

Ballot Forms $50.00  

Worker Meal ($14.20/worker) $325.00  

Total $2080.00  
 

 

 

 

Revenue 
 Budget Actual 

Car Registration - $15 day of, $12/$6 prior, avg $12 and 90 

cars 

$960.00  

Show Year T Shirt Sales – 70 times $10 each $700.00  

All Other Shirt Sales - mix $200.00  

½ Pot $120.00  

Contributions towards Worker Meal ($5/worker) $105.00  

Total $2085.00  
 

Car show is budgeted to break even, $500 donation each year is then funded through 

member’s dues. 

Member’s annual dues totals about $900 (60 times $15 each) which covers car show 

donation plus other operating expenses (website, domain name, etc.) 

 
 


